
Date: 9-4-25
Location: Logan-Missouri Valley Country Club

Weather 70 & Sunny

HS Girls Team Results: 2nd Place - 56 Points

HS Girls Individual Results:
Place Name Time

Hailey Cue 21:29
6 Monroe Bygness 22:18:00
7 Isabelle Blume 22:21:00

18 Charlotte Schrum 23:22:00
28 Heydy Leanos 25:30:00
29 Jenna Meadows 25:37:00
32 Anna Galvin 25:48:00
38 Aubrey Young 26:14:00
39 Andrea Flores 26:27:00
44 Alexandria Perez 27:41:00
46 Addyson Sturtevant 27:54:00
47 Alexandra Garcia 27:54:00

HS Boys Team Results: 1st Place - 67 Points

HS Boys Individual Results:
Place Name Time

4 Kevin Sanchez 17:13:00
11 Angel Garcia 18:31:00
16 Raul Castillo 19:07:00
23 Quinn Vetter 19:59:00
24 Abraham Ramos 20:00:00
28 Santiago Bernal 20:11:00
35 Israel Bernal - Serrato 20:35:00



41 Matthew Sandoval 20:57:00
42 Jaxx Luetje 20:59:00
43 Brayden Adams 21:03:00
49 Raul Salas 21:45:00
51 Edgar Ortiz 21:47:00
63 Erik Cabrera 24:07:00
67 Luis Rivas 24:40:00
68 Ryder Meseck 24:46:00

Comments from Head Coach Raegan Andersen :

Tonight marked the start of the season, and it was a great learning experience 
for everyone involved. We had many new faces competing, including several 
freshmen who made their high school debut. Our seniors rose to the occasion 
tonight by leading by example and providing encouragement when it was 
needed most. The athletes’ hard work in practice was evident tonight, as many 
set new personal records or improved on their times from last year.The girls 
opened the night with a second-place team finish, led by Monroe Bygness 
(6th), Isabelle Blume (7th), and Charlotte Schrum (18th). We also had a strong 
performance from Hailey Cue who is new to the team this year. The girls did 
an excellent job of staying packed up and making passes together. On the 
boys’ side, the team claimed first place overall. Three boys finished in the top 
20 with Kevin Sanchez placing 4th, Angel Garcia 11th, and Raul Castillo 18th. 
Just outside the top 20 were Quinn Vetter (23rd) and Abraham Ramos (24th). 
The boys got out fast and competed well.  Overall, it was an exciting night of 
growth for our team, and we’re eager to build on this momentum. With a quick 
turnaround, our next meet is Saturday (9/6) at Iowa Western, and our athletes 
are ready for the challenge! 


